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WFWP Malta members helping the elderly residents during Christmas Eve 2015, Mass and Party at 'St.
Vincent De Paul Residential Home":

For the second consecutive year, on Christmas eve 2015, members of WFWP Malta volunteered with
transportation of wheelchair bound elderly men and women at St Vincent De Paul Residence to the
celebration of Christmas Mass at the chapel on site.

During Mass, we joined together for Christmas caroling and later accompanied and helped serve the
residents a variety of Christmas delights and refreshments during a party that followed. They shared with
us experiences from their younger days , their accomplishments, stories of their families.

The management and staff of St. Vincent De Paul showed their appreciation for our support expressing
the fact that very few would volunteer on Christmas Eve due to the fact that people would be busy with
celebrating the festive time elsewhere.

For those of us who participated, the evening proved that 'the Joy of giving is in the Giving'. Surely, being
in the service of others was one way to usher in and celebrate the True Spirit of Christmas.
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